
22 February 1969 

Mr. Monroe 0. Moean 

275 Estates Street 

Livermore, Calif. 

Dear Mr. Moen, 

The situation has changed unexpectedly siace I wrote to you 
a week ago. 

I was approached with a request for permission to provide 
xerographic copies of the Subject Index and have agreed that such 
copies may be made and orders filled. You may therefore obtain a 
bound xerographic copy, probably at much lower cost than would have 
been involved under the arrangement I sugzested, from: 

Miss Amn L. McCaslin 
Supervisor, Books and Periodicals 
University Microfilas 
Ann Arbor, Michigan 48106 

Yours sincerely, 

Sylvia Meagher 
302 West 12 Street 

New York, NY. 10014


